
 

  

 
Parental Objection to Release Student Information 

to Vocational Schools 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
 
Pursuant to N.J.S.A 18A:54-20.3 school districts must provide pupil directory information for 
students enrolled in grades 6-9th upon request by a county vocational school district. Pemberton 
Township Schools is required to release the names and addresses of 6th, 7th, 8th, and 9th grade 
students to Burlington County Institute of Technology.  While we promote any opportunity for 
families to give their children learning opportunities that suit their needs and wishes, we also want to 
provide you with an opportunity to opt out of unwanted solicitation. 
 
By checking below, you are instructing Pemberton Township Schools to withhold your child’s name 
from mailing lists sent to Burlington County Institute of Technology.  
 
 

I am requesting that you DO NOT include my son/daughter’s name on any lists requested 
by BCIT. This agreement is in effect for the 2020-2021 school year. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


